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OFSTED INSPECTIONS – 12 MONTHS PROGRESS  

 
REPORT OF THE CITY SOLICITOR 
 
1. Why has this report come to the Committee? 
 
1.1 This report invites Members to consider progress in schools with 

Ofsted Inspection reports carried out approximately 12 months ago. 
 

2. Background 
 
2.1 The Review Committee routinely receives all Ofsted inspection reports.  

This is in order to examine the quality and standards of education and 
social care in individual establishments.     

 
3. Progress following Ofsted Inspections 
 
3.1 The Committee receives progress reports approximately 12 months 

after school inspections in order to monitor progress on key issues 
(attached as Appendix 1).  Officers from Children’s Services will be 
available at the meeting to take questions on these progress reports. 

 
4. Conclusion 
 
4.1 The Committee is recommended to consider the progress in recently 

inspected establishments. 
 
5. Background Papers 
 Inspection reports as listed 
 
 
Contact Officer :  Karen Brown, Children’s Services Review Coordinator 

0191 553 1004 karen.brown@sunderland.gov.uk 


